
SAXTONSAXTONSAXTONSAXTONSAXTONSAXTONSAXTONSAXTONSAXTONSAXTONSAXTONSAXTON
NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTERNEWSLETTERNEWSLETTERNEWSLETTERNEWSLETTERNEWSLETTERNEWSLETTERNEWSLETTERNEWSLETTERNEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER

FRIDAY 23RD MARCH 2018: EDITION 9FRIDAY 23RD MARCH 2018: EDITION 9

HEADTEACHER NEWS
Dear Parents/Carers,
 
 
We have been having a few issues with emails over the last couple of weeks and so you
have been getting some information quite late. I apologise for our poor communication
and hope that we do better in the future!
 
We decided to defer Sport Relief activities until after Easter when we can make better use of
the �eld. The �eld was used for the �rst time yesterday and there was great excitement; it
was good to see the children running freely and enjoying the space. We just need some dry
weather and sunshine! We also want to start using the woodland area again when it has
recovered from the ravages of winter.
 
I know that some of you are concerned that there have been di�erent supply teachers fairly
regularly this term. Since September we have had to use supply teachers for the �rst time
to cover sickness, training and PPE time for sta�. We use a good supply agency and they try
to give us the same people each time, most of whom have been good quality. Recently it
has not been possible to have the same person and so a number of di�erent teachers have
been used. They follow the teacher’s planning and are supported by other sta� to get to
know the routines. However, I know that it is very unsettling for children and it has had an
impact on their behaviour. Next term we will do our best to use the same good teachers to
reduce any instability.
 
Mr Yapp, Mr Garland Collins and I have been meeting regularly to plan for the Summer
term and beyond. Our priority is to provide stability for the children and sta� while, at the
same time, continuing with the school improvement priorities. We will let you know when
we have some information regarding this.
 
I may not have chance to write in a newsletter next week so I will take this opportunity to
thank you all for your continued support this term and I wish you a Happy Easter!
 
Carole Middleton



RAINBOW AWARDS
Rainbow awards this week go to:

 
Hattie Armstrong

Year 'Busy Bees' - Jess, Al�e H, Monty, Sacha, Isabel & Ella
Ella Westmoreland

Alex Dalton
Aimee Gledhill

Oscar Finn
Marley Hirst

Nathan Forshaw 
 

Well Done to everyone keep up the hard work!!

DIARY DATES
Monday 26th March:

FOSS Easter Egg Decorating competition - 3.30pm. Entry is £1 and should be brought
to school with your egg(s) in the morning.
Biscuit Club for Year 6 - 3.30-4.30pm
SATs meeting for Year 6 Parents - 4.30pm

 
Tuesday 27th March:

SATs meeting for Year 2 Parents - 3.30pm
 
Wednesday 28th March:

KBots - Tadcaster Riverside - 9.15am - 3.00pm
 
Thursday 29th March:

Easter Service 2pm in Church
Easter Egg Throwing competition on the �eld - after Easter Service
FOSS 100 Club Draw

 
BREAK UP FOR EASTER

 
Monday 16th April:

Sta� Training Day
 
Tuesday 17th April:

Back to school for everyone
 
Thursday 19th April:

Parents Evening 3.40pm - 6.00pm - Details sent out separately via e-mail



ABC AFTERSCHOOL TENNIS
CLUB
WHEN

TUESDAY, MARCH 27TH, 3:30-
4:30PM
WHERE

DAM LANE
SAXTON, ENGLAND

FOSS NEWS
The next FOSS 100 Club draw will be on Thursday 28th
March
 
 
FOSS Easter Celebration Monday 26th March 2018 -
After School in the playground (or in School hall or Church if
wet) - decorated Easter Egg competition (£1 Entry) and Easter
Cake Sale - See posters around school.
 
FOSS Gin Festival Saturday 21st April - This will take place
in the village hall 7pm - 11pm. Tickets are £15 which
includes a free gin glass & 1st house gin.

foss.saxton@gmail.com saxton.n-yorks.sch.uk/?page…

SHS NEWSLETTER
Click here for the latest Newsletter from Sherburn High
School.

sherburnhigh.co.uk/

TADCASTER GRAMMAR
NEWSLETTER
Click Here for the latest Tadcaster Grammar School
Newsletter.

web.tgsch.uk/
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PARENTPAY
Please click here to be re-directed to ParentPay, where you
can pay for lunches and other school related items.

LUNCH MENU
Please click here to access the lunch link where you can
make your child's choices for lunch this Spring Term. If you
do make amendments please remember to let me know!!

SAXTON C OF E PRIMARY
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